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How we’ve been working for you
➨  Prioritizing Lower Nob Hill
➨  Meeting weekly with neighborhood stakeholders
➨  Walking the neighborhood, personally visiting sites 
➨  Converting the Adante shelter
➨  Overseeing 822 Geary
➨  Supporting return of SFPD foot patrols



Return of Foot Patrols
Months of advocacy

Successfully restored

Thanks to LNHNA, SFPD, Mayor Lurie,
Chief for Public Safety Paul Yep

Commitment to public safety in LNH

Stay connected for public safety town hall



PermitSF package

District 3 small business legislation

Responding to small business owners’ needs

Cleaner streets

Connecting with grants and OSB

Attention from Downtown funds

Economic and Small
Business Empowerment



Called hearing with DPW and Recology

Fought to preserve street cleaning

Plan for more trash cans

Enforcement of illegal dumping

Continuing to monitor, identify problem
areas, escalate issues to DPW

Identifying new open space for Lower Nob

Clean Streets and
Open Spaces



Listened to residents & small business owners

Personally toured & visited facility multiple times

Negotiated terms of lease renewal

Conversion to RESTORE program

Legislation to make easier to redesignate

Addressing concentration of services

Adante Hotel



First of its kind stabilization center

Gamechanger for behavioral health
services in our city

Return of foot patrols synced with opening

Toured & met with staff

Regularly walk by to ensure ‘good
neighbor’ policies are being adhered to

822 Geary



We’re just getting started
Continuing to meet with residents,
community groups, and small businesses

Neighborhood tours with Mayor Lurie
and District Attorney Brooke Jenkins

Working with departments to better
address alleys and encampments

Working for expanded community
ambassador programs

Public safety townhall coming soon



My office is here for you
Please stay in touch and let us know how we can help

Contact Tomio Nagano at
Tomio.Nagano@sfgov.org

Or contact my office at
SauterStaff@sfgov.org

Scan QR code for our newsletter 



Stay connected
Scan QR code for our District 3 newsletter here or 
by the door


